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By e-mail and first class post. 
Thursday 14th September 2006. 

 
Dear Ms Rundell, 
 
Proposed amendments to the Royal Charter for Carnegie Dunfermline Trust. 
 
I have recently visited the Carnegie Dunfermline Trust offices in Dunfermline and 
viewed the draft Supplemental Charter. My concerns in this regard are well know, and 
where before I was suspicious—I am now convinced that the new proposed terms for the 
Royal Charter are in the main designed to facilitate the carve-up of The Glen by creating 
and “Outer Glen” on the fringes, and an “Inner Glen” in the core of Pittencrieff Park.  
 
Given the strength of feeling locally and the number of people who have supported our 
(Pittencrieff Park Support group’s) petition I will be hiring a large hall in the next few 
weeks with a view to holding a public meeting at which I will be announcing my findings 
to the general public—who will be invited to attend free of charge.  
 
Given that you and your Chairman Angus Hogg have, via the press, rubbished my 
interpretation of the proposed amendments to the Royal Charter I would extend an 
invitation to you both to attend the meeting and put your view to the public in order that 
we can debate and clarify the situation re The Glen. I think that this is necessary as your 
stated position, that the changes to the charter are concerned with bringing the charter up 
to date with new charitable rules, is at odds with the terms of the Supplemental Charter. 
 
As I will have to move quickly to advertise the meeting, book premises, and find an 
impartial public figure prepared to chair the meeting. I have pencilled in the date of 
Saturday 14th October for a venue within Dunfermline.  
 



Please confirm whether or not Angus Hogg and your good self are available to address 
and take part in my public meeting (on that date or some other convenient date) to debate 
this very important matter? 
 
 
Should you require any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Minogue   


